
CPRAM TOGETHER WITH MEDIA ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY
PROGRAM OF KMUTT UNDER “ZERO WASTE” CONCEPT

CPRAM together with Media Arts and Technology, School of Architecture and Design held a press
conference for the 3rd year media contest under the “Zero Waste” concept  at GREAT ROOM, floor 3, Double
You Hotel. The contest invites students to create a 3 minutes video to support Zero Waste or waste reduction
in order to raise awareness and promote creativity. This project aims to create a sense of the importance for
food waste in the new generation with the wish to change and reduce the need for food by changes in
behavior.


